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Jonesboro Advertising and Promotion Commission
Minutes: March 3, 2025
City Council Chambers
10:00 a.m.

Attending: Jerry Morgan, David McClain, Tom Fielder, Chris Gibson, and Mallory White. 
Absent:  Dan Das and Tracey Owens  

Chairman Jerry Morgan, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. announcing a quorum present.  

New Business: 

· Morgan announced the first order of business was the resignation of Dan Das from the A&P Commission. Morgan acknowledged that Mr. Das has been an invaluable asset to the Commission and his service is greatly appreciated. Mr. Das resigned from the Commission due to conflicts in scheduling as he is doing business out of town on a regular basis. Chris Gibson moved to accept his resignation, and Mr. McClain seconded the motion. The motion was voted upon and approved. Morgan then stated that a second member will roll off the Commission due to an expired term. David McClain, a representative of the Jonesboro City Council will complete his term at this meeting.
· Mr. Morgan explained that state law establishes parameters for selecting members to the seven-member commission. Four members must be owners or managers of businesses in the tourism industry, two are representatives of the Jonesboro City Council and there is one at-large member. All members must be residents of Jonesboro. 
· Commissioners nominated John Williams to fill the position vacated by Dan Das. Mr. Williams is a life-long resident of Jonesboro who has managed and owned restaurants – Sue’s Kitchen – for many years. Chris Gibson moved to approve John Williams to fill the vacant position. Mr. Fielder seconded the motion. Motion was voted upon and approved by the members of the Commission. 
· The position vacated by David McCain will be filled by the City Council at their March 4 meeting. 

Morgan announced the next meeting of the A&P Commission will be held at 12:00 p.m. on March 12. Mr. Fielder noted that the Commission no longer has a representative of the hotel business. Mr. Morgan stated the next position to be filled needs to come from the hotel industry. 



Morgan asked for questions from the public. There being none, he asked for a motion to adjourn. Mr. Gibson made the motion and Mr. Fielder seconded the motion. The meeting was adjourned at 10:10 a.m.
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